
I implore you to refrain from taking this dangerous step that will further erode the people’s initiative 
process. The separate vote is an unconstitutional obstacle that was never designed to apply to the 
initiative process. You, the elected officials, are entrusted to represent We the People, and ensure our 
access to engage in the democratic process. Vote NO on SB 368 
 
Michelle Holman 
92349 Deadwood Creek Rd 
Deadwood OR 97430 
 
 
 
 
 


